Dear Business Owners,

Lakeview Elementary School is hard at work on the 2016 Spring Tricky Tray, held this year on Friday, April 29th at the Zeris Inn in Mountain Lakes. We host over 300 guests to help keep our many academic and cultural programs and learning experiences alive for our 700 pre-kindergarten through fifth grade students. This includes our Art Smart, Author's Day, Talent Show and Olympic Day programs just to name a few. In addition, we provide mini-grants to the teachers, classroom supplies for special projects and educational field trips. The majority of funds needed to support the children result from our Tricky Tray.

We hope we can count on your support. Here's how you can help:

- Donate an item, service, gift card or gift basket for use in our prize auction
 Items donated will be decoratively displayed along with an acknowledgement of your business
- Purchase an ad booster to help underwrite the event
 All of our financial supporters will be acknowledged in a separate section of our program

Your donation can be mailed to the attention of Charlene Scott, Lakeview Elementary School, □44 Cooper Road, Denville, NJ 07834. If you prefer, please contact Charlene at 908-812-6773 or cscott729@gmail.com and a PTA volunteer will be happy to pick up the donation at your business. If you would like a tax receipt, please complete the form below and return it with your donation.

On behalf of the PTA, faculty, families, and our students, we thank you in advance for your support.

Charlene Scott

Vice President, A.R. Spinola PTA

Yes, I would like a tax receipt (tax deductible to the extent allowed by law)

Business Name

Business Address

Contact Name & Phone Number

□ 1/8 page ad (3.5" wide x 2" tall)— \$50	☐ 1/2 page ad (7.5" wide x 4.67" tall)— \$200
□ 1/4 page ad (3.5" wide x 4.67" tall)— \$100	☐ full page ad (7.5" wide x 10" tall)— \$400

Description of Donation _____

Checks can be made payable to A.R. Spinola PTA. For ad boosters, please submit a business card or logo with the text you'd like to include in your ad. Alternatively, you may email a digital file (PDF or JPG at 300 dpi) in the specified dimensions to pta-lakeviewlions@gmail.com.